
ST. PETER - Catholic School 
Council. Wednesday June 12th, 
2024 

Chair and Co-Chair - Stephanie Coombes and 
Monique Mitas 
Secretary-Allison Neeser 
Treasurer - Andrea Bullock 
OAPCE- Kelly Cabral 
Parish Rep - Stephanie Edmond 
Teacher's Rep-Veronica Gareau 
Member's at Large -Veronica Ferreira, 
Crystal Canning, Carolina Zachemska, LeeAnn 
Daponte, Josh Cabral and Shannon Paquette.

Agenda Items Discussions Actions 
Opening Prayer - Lead by Stepanie Edmond

Land Acknowledgment - Lead by Liz Branco

Approval of Minutes - Shannon and Monique

OAPCE Update - Nothing new to report for this year.

Chair and CCSC Update - No new updates, a successful year.

- Outstanding cheque owed to Brampton Martial Arts.
Monique to reach out for invoice and submit payment
request.

- All members have agreed to carry over funds and allocate
to an outdoor learning space.

Treasurers Report - Bank Balance - $4462.59

Principal Report - 2024/2025 is looking to stay on par as previous years,
300-310 students, constantly changing as families are
moving in or out of the district.

-Final report cards will be sent out electronically.

Teacher’s Report -Teachers came together and presented a petition signed
by all asking that the community stops posting rumours
and lies on social media, asking for a fresh start for the year
ahead.
**This was presented by Mr.Cosmo, Mrs Gareau and Mrs
Wiltshire.

Parish Report. -Free camps run by St.Vincent De Paul (Ozanam and
Marygrove) - contact the church for more info.
-Child's Liturgy every Sunday at 9am mass.



-Summer Camps (Totus Tuus) August 12-16,
$125/week,
9am-230pm, grades 1-6.
Grade 7-12, 6-9pm,$50/week

Fundraising Activities and 
Updates 

BBQ Feedback. 
-Simple menu was much easier, no long lines or hold
ups.
- No tents for next year - too windy.
- Next year we need music or a music station.
-Timeline worked great and allowed for a quick wrap
up.
-Veggies and Fruit were a huge hit.

Food for Friends. - Thanks given to Ally and Crystal for successfully
running
the program.
-Intended program growth for next year (purchasing a
fridge and blenders.
-The budget for next year looks healthy.
-Grant application has already been submitted.
-Fridge will be purchased this week.

Other Business - N/A

Next Meeting - Wednesday October 8th, 2024

Closing Prayer - Lead by Stephanie Edmonds

Adjournment - 8:10pm


